
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES            AUGUST 9, 2021          ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Motion to approve minutes from 7/26/21 Kevin Nigh, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0. 

 

Country Club Heights: Robertson Paving sent a letter apologizing for the delay on this project due to rainy weather, 

they have (utility) locates in place and plan to start on the project 8/10/21 or 8/11/21. 

 

Lee Folt Ditch: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, states he received a call from Mike Babbitt requesting 3 dead 

ash trees be removed from this ditch. Taylor looked at the trees and has a farmer who is going to look at them to see 

if he could remove them for us. The trees are located south of Lantana and north of Eagle Brook. Taylor states this 

ditch needs spraying as well.  

 

Glessner Ditch: Taylor reports they are finished with work on the Glessner Ditch for now. Now they will go plant 

grass. They do still need to dispose of the brush and some trees. 

McPherson Ditch: Heath Eberhart states this Spring while he was doing some work, he found some beaver building 

dams in this ditch and further down (in the ditch the McPherson dumps into). When they cleared the top dam, it cleared 

all of them out. He just wanted to bring this to the Drainage Board’s attention as they might run into them in the future.  

 

Adjourn. 

 


